
 
    

 

 

RALEIGH PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Nurturing Children in an Innovative and Creative Environment 

Find us at 12 North Street, Raleigh  2454  T 6655 4228  F 6655 4548 
Email  raleigh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website  https://Raleigh-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 

School Principal:  Mrs Katrina Meenahan 

Term 4, Week 1                                         15th October, 2019 

16 Oct  NRL 
21 Oct White Cross Dental Care 
21 Oct START Program, 9.45 to 11.45am 
22 Oct Sporting Schools, Tennis 
23 Oct NRL 
24 Oct Kids in Kitchen, $22.50 for term 
28 Oct START, 9.45 to 11.45am 
28 Oct - 1 Nov  Sydney Excursion Yrs 4-6 
 
 
 

The total profit from the Bunnings BBQ was $1377.75 
Our P&C use this money to do many things for all of our 
students from Kinder to Year 6. Some of the many things 
that our P&C contribute to are: 

 Student insurance – this is $117.99 

 P&C Insurance - $540 (This is compulsory and 

covers volunteers) 

 Capping incursions at $5 per child.  

 Providing meals like the free Japanese lunch our 

students had when we did the drumming 

 Helping to pay for the books that each of our 

students receive, every year at the Sunset Picnic 

 Subsidise the Major Excursion to either Sydney 

or Canberra, every second year, for the Year 4 to 

6 students. All students will have the 

opportunity to attend these when they reach the 

senior classes 

Thank you to our P&C for helping to support all our 
families and school! 
 

Updated Classrooms 
As many of you are aware last term we were packing up 
and moving equipment and resources in both the 
classrooms in anticipation for new interior painting. Both 
of the classrooms are complete and most of the 
equipment and resources have been returned to the 
rooms, after Ms Driscoll and myself spent a few days 
reorganising in the holidays. The classrooms look bright 
and fresh and both students and staff are loving the new 
looks. 
 

New Fencing 
In the second week of the holidays we also had a fencing 
contractor replacing the rear and western boundary 
fences. These are now all straight and look great. He has 
begun replacing the front boundary fences and gates and 
this will be completed once the additional panel and gate 
order arrives. 
 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 
 

It was a lovely start to the term yesterday, with students, 
families and staff sharing what they had done over the 
holidays.  
 

In the middle week of the holidays our P&C held their 
major fundraiser, a Bunnings BBQ. A big thank you goes 
out to the families and staff who volunteered a couple 
of hours of their time to assist and raise funds for our 
P&C, which supports all of our students in our school. An 
enormous thank you to Karen who organised a lot of the 
equipment and food before the BBQ and also was on 
duty for the entire day from 7.30am until 4.30pm.  
 

Thank you to Anjali, Janelle, Jason, Amelia and her mum 
Faith, Adam, Craig, Marcus, Georgie and our staff 
Bernadette, Danielle, Irene and Jamie who helped at the 
BBQ. The day is actually quite enjoyable and I enjoyed 
the shifts I was there, talking to people and helping our 
school. Thank you also to Renae and Lance who donated 
all the sauces, as they were unable to help on the day 
and to Renae who counted all of the money afterwards. 
 

 

“Raleigh Public School is a welcoming and friendly school with strong and valued community links.” 

 

 

mailto:raleigh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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50 Nights Reading 
Congratulations to Alessandra who has read or been 
read to for 50 nights.  Reading is fun. 
 

175 Nights Reading 
Congratulations to Harrison who has read or been read 
to for 175 nights.  Reading is great. 

 

 
 

White Cross Mobile Dental Care 
Student Information Packs have been handed out.  If 
you would like to have your child’s teeth examined next 
Monday 21st October, by a health therapist from White 
Cross Mobile Dental Care, please complete the forms 
and return them to school tomorrow. 
 

Headphones 
The school now has headphones in stock.  These only 
come in black and cost $12.  If your child requires new 
headphones and you would like to purchase them from 
the school, please send in $12. 
 

 
 

Term 4 Sport 
This term our Sport days will be Tuesday and 
Wednesday afternoon. On Tuesday, we will be having 
tennis lessons with Eli Baylis and on Wednesdays we 
will be participating with cricket. On the first two 
Wednesday mornings we will also be doing rugby 
league workshops. 
 

 
 

Library  
There will be no library this week as we still do not have 
the library books back on the shelves (after painting). 
We will let you know when Library begins again. 
 

Kids in the Kitchen 
Thank you to those families who have already paid for 
their Term 4 KiK. This Term the cost is $22.50 as we will 
be cooking four meals and an additional Christmas 
treats cook. Please ensure your $22.50 is paid by next 
Tuesday 22nd October. 
 

Week 3 Excursions 
We are all looking forward to our excursions in Week 3. 
The K-3 students will have a note go home about their 
Excursion and the cost of this. All notes and money 
must be returned by Friday 25th October. The Year 4-6 
students are getting very excited about their Sydney 
excursion. 
 

School Swimming Program 
Each year our whole school attends swimming lessons 
for two weeks. This year our two weeks will run from 
the 18th November to the 29th November. A note with 
the cost will be finalised and sent home over the next 
week.  
 

Kind regards, 
Katrina 
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